HEVINGHAM NEWSLETTER



Friday 13th January 2017

in mind we will be recording children that go onto orange in the Orange Register in order to monitor this and put in place any interventions that are needed. More information about this can be found on the schools website under the policy section in the behavior policy.

Message from Mrs. Board

Welcome back to the Spring Term! As I am writing this, snow is falling, it appears that Spring may be a little while off. I hope that you found your Christmas and New Year a restful time with your friends and family and would like to thank you for your kind words, gifts and cards before the holiday.

The children have come back raring to get back into school routines and have already been amazing their teachers with fantastic work completed both at home and school-keep it up! Look out for some dates coming soon where parents and carers can come into to have coffee and cake with myself and discuss any issues or ideas you may have of how the schools can move forward in to 2017. As always, thank you for your continued support for our schools and your children.

The Orange Register

The children work very hard to maintain a high level of behavior; however there are times that we have a 'forgetting moment'. Our traffic lights system in school helps children to see that although they may have had one of those moments, they can always alter their behavior. Using the green, yellow, orange, red system is a very visual way of allowing children to see how they are doing. If a child repeatedly goes onto orange, there may be a different issue that we need to address with that child and family. With this

Eat Well for Less

Eat Well for Less is back and is on the hunt for households looking to save on their food shop, if you are interested in taking part you can email them at eatwell@rdftelevision.com or call on 0117 970 7635 to apply.

All Grown up

Parenting sessions to support your children with Forest School activities at home, courses run every Thursday and are free.

Spaces available at:
Northrepps Primary School
12th Jan - 9th Feb 9.15am - 11am
Erpingham Primary School
23rd Feb - 30th March 1.15pm - 3pm
20th April - 25th May 1.15pm - 3pm
8th June - 13th July 1.15pm - 3pm

For further information and to book contact the school direct on: Northrepps 01263 579396 Erpingham 01263 761365

Lost Jumper

Bradley from Year 3 has lost his school jumper; please can you check if your child has taken it home in error and return to the school office, it does have his name inside. Thank you.

Lambing Weekend

Easton & Otley College are holding a Lambing weekend on Saturday 25th & Sunday 26th February - 10am - 4pm Entrance fee is £5 per adult, £2 for U16's and under 5's are free. Please see attached flyer for more information.

Stars of the Week



STARS OF THE WEEK



Braydon Cropley	Mr. Gibbons
Leona Parsons	Logan Cave
Archie Clarke	Elias Upton
Morgan Browne	Leland Alcock
George Norton	Maisie Glynn

Mrs. Lydia Board - Acting Head Teacher

Diary Dates

Tues 7th Feb - Safer Internet Day Thurs 9th Feb - Join your child for lunch day - Hevingham Rec, YR1 & YR2 12 noon, YR3, YR4 YR5 & YR6 12,30pm Fri 10th Feb - Break up for half term Mon 20th Feb - Back to School Tues 28th Feb - Math's Family Learning Day (PM)